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I am writing this in response to the committee considering the HJR 201 Statewide 

Property Tax proposal. 

 

I feel that this move is unfair and unjustified to foist upon the taxpaying citizens of 

Oregon. The taxes here are notoriously high compared to other states in the country 

and is a drag on those who are trying to maintain a life here in the state that they 

love. Already, the property taxes are too high even with the limitations currently in 

place.  

 

It will cause undue hardship for many of us who are reeling from the events of the 

last several years who are trying to recover on many fronts including the cost of living 

here. I would so appreciate your consideration of these facts before supporting this 

unfair and punishing bill. 

 

Sincerely, 

Phyllis Moore 


